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25 May 2015 

Leopard Resources Ltd (the Company) appends below an Initial Directors Interest Notice for Mr 
Graham Chapman whose appointment was announced on 15 May 2015. The Appendix 3y is 
lodged late due to an administrative oversight on the part of the company secretary. Under the 
Company’s corporate governance policy all Directors must inform the Company Secretary via 
email as soon as possible after joining the Company, and following the acquisition or sale of 
securities in the Company. The relevant director had executed a disclosure agreement, notified the 
secretary appropriately (of NIL interests) and prepared the Appendix 3x within the allowed 
timeframe. The Company believes that its current policies are adequate for Compliance with 
Listing Rule 3.19B. The Officers of the Company are aware of their obligations regarding ‘notifiable 
interests of a Director’.   

Kind regards 

Damon Sweeny 
Company Secretary 






